
Official

From: sara evans 
Sent: 21 December 2022 15:35
To: StagBreweryRedevelopment <stagbreweryredevelopment@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk>
Subject: Stag brewery redevelopment

Ref: 22/0900/OUT
Ref: 22/0902/FUL

Dear Head of Development Management,

I absolutely oppose both the planning applications referenced above until something is done about
the terrible traffic situation in the area, most notably Mortlake High Street and Lower Richmond
Road leading to Chalkers Corner. It is crazy to be adding to this with the two schemes that you’re
proposing with totally inadequate planning for the increase in traffic in the area.

All the best.
Sara Evans

14 First Avenue, London SW14 8SR


